
July 24, 2019 
 
The Adult/Older Adult System of Care is pleased to announce an out of class opportunity for a 
Clinical Program Specialist.  It is anticipated that this temporary out of class assignment will be 
for approximately 12 months starting on September 9, 2019, but may end sooner, as needed. 
 
Under direction, this position will provide program planning, technical assistance, review and 
evaluation functions to direct client service delivery programs where such services are provided 
by community-based organizations (CBO's), contract service providers and/or County staff in a 
wide variety of service areas, will act as County liaison with service providers and funding 
sources and ensure that program regulations and procedures are followed and will complete 
related work as required. 
 
Interested candidates must: 

1. Currently possess a clinical license 
2. Currently meet the minimum requirements for the Program Specialist classification 
3. Meet the following clinical specialty designation requirement:  

 

“Possession of a Master's degree in social, behavioral, or health sciences AND three 
years experience providing direct mental health and/or alcohol and other drug services 
to adults in a clinical setting”. 

 
If you are interested in this out of class opportunity, please submit your letter of interest and 
resume to Jennifer Mullane, Assistant Director, Adult and Older Adult System of Care no later 
than 5pm on August 9, 2019, jennifer.mullane@acgov.org. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Jennifer 
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